
From: Angela Hatcher <ahatcher@blueskycommunities.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 8:40 AM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; Jean Salmonsen 
<Jean.Salmonsen@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Comments on draft RFA 2020-106 - DC/DD 
 
Good Morning – Happy Valentine’s Day!! 
 
We encourage staff to revise the Funding Selection Process (page 67) to allow a binding commitment to 
fund a 2nd application.   
    The current goal is to fund one Developmental Disabilities application.  If funds remain, select a 
Disabling Condition application and offer a Binding Commitment (if necessary). 
 
Last year, the review committee selected one (DC) application for funding based on the RFA language 
“that can be fully funded”.  At the Board meeting staff recommended to also fund a DD application with 
a binding commitment for the balance. This allowed for (1) Disabling Condition and (1) Developmental 
Disabilities development. 
 
We would also like to request the due date to be extended a few weeks past the Homeless RFA deadline 
since the final RFA has not been released yet. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Angela Hatcher 
SVP – Development Programs 
 
Office:  813-384-4836 
Cell:  727-269-3853 
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